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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen: 

As a follow up to the Governor’s designation of the Oregon Electrical Vehicle Collaborative as an Oregon 
Solutions project, Governor Brown is appointing two additional co-conveners to lead the effort. She 
recognizes this project has statewide significance and values full engagement from a diverse set of key 
stakeholders to create and implement effective solutions to advance electric vehicle adoption in Oregon.  

In support of this engagement the Governor is appointing Robin Collin, professor at Willamette 
University, and Arlene Burns, mayor of Mosier Oregon, to join Jim Piro, who was already formerly 
appointed as convener, in leading the team of public, private, and civic partners.  Through their 
leadership, she hopes the group will work to identify ways to implement innovative solutions that will 
accelerate the adoption of electric vehicles in Oregon.   

She looks forward to hearing about the progress of your collaborative efforts on this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brendan Finn 
Governor’s Transportation Policy Advisor 




